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Niels Tygesen

From: Horn, Matt <matt.horn@mrbgroup.com>
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 9:17 AM
To: Niels Tygesen
Cc: McKenna, Matthew
Subject: Thanks!

Niels –  
 
Thanks so much for the opportunity to share our approach and experience with you and the CPSC.  We really 
enjoyed the format and discussion.  Please don’t hesitate to reach out if there is anything additional we can 
provide to assist in your decision. 
 
Thanks again, and have a great weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

MATT HORN 
Director, Local Government Services 
d: 585.340.3668 
m: 571.439.0845 
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